
 

Contact:  Virginie Michel �± Procurement & Contracts Division - Tel. +33 (0)4 42178493 - email: virginie.michel@iter.org 
 

     
                                                                                                                                    Route de Vinon-sur-Verdon - CS 90 046 - 13067 St Paul Lez Durance Cedex - France  

To: potential Candidates  
   
Date:  6 January 2021  
 
Ref:  IO/MSY/21/OPD/VML  
 
Subject:  Letter of Invitation for the Market Survey on �³Supply of electricity via the 400kV RTE 

network and role of Balance Responsible Entit�\�����%�5�(���´ 
  
Dear Madam/Sir,  
  
The ITER Organization launches a Market Survey and requests information from companies having 
the interest, knowledge and capacity to carry out the work below: 
 
Supply of electricity via the 400kV RTE network and role of Balance Responsible Entity (BRE) 
 
The main purpose of this Market Survey is for the IO to evaluate the market situation and identify 
more candidate suppliers having the potential capabilities to respond the IO solicitation.  
  
Please note that this is not a Call for Nomination.  
 
With this letter, we invite all potential companies, institutions or entities from 
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